
 

 

Community Visioning Meeting – Durham Community Facilities Project 

Your Voice Matters, Durham! 

The Town of Durham invites all community members to participate in a Community Visioning 
Meeting to discuss the existing needs and future uses of our Town’s facilities and properties 
located on Hallowell Road and Royalsborough Road. This is your chance to share your ideas, 
concerns, and hopes for improving our public spaces and resources. 

• When: Tuesday, January 21, 2025, at 6:00 PM 

• Where: Eureka Community Center, 606 Hallowell Rd 

This meeting builds upon earlier discussions with key stakeholders, including Town Boards, 
Committees, and local organizations, who have provided valuable insights into the challenges and 
opportunities surrounding our facilities. Now it’s your turn! 

Together, we’ll explore questions like: 

• Do Durham’s facilities meet the needs of our growing community? 

• What improvements or changes would make these spaces more functional and 
welcoming? 

• How can we plan strategically for eRective use of these important facilities and properties? 

• What would you like to see happen in the future? 

Your input will help shape Durham’s future. Whether you use these facilities often or simply have 
ideas for enhancing our shared spaces, we want to hear from you. 

Join us for this important discussion!  

Let’s work together to build a better Durham. 

For more information, contact Town Planner George Thebarge at townplanner@durhammaine.gov. 


